
Lindbergh’s Holiday
Boutique Bake Sale

Saturday, November 13th, 2021
Starting at 9am to 4pm

Calling All Bakers...

�is Year �e Bake Sale Will Be Accepting Homemade
Holiday Goodies & Treats!

✽ Cookies✽ Pies✽ Cakes✽ Cupcakes✽ Candy✽ Fudge✽ Breads✽ Brownies✽

We are kindly asking for Gluten-Free and Nut-Free Options as well
Please Provide a Clear Description of Your Donated Homemade Goods

We Will Also Be Collecting Holiday-Themed Ribbon, Christmas Gift Tags, Treat Bags/Boxes
**Please drop these items o� outside the school o�ce in the PTA box by Friday, November 12**

Please drop o� your homemade baked goods outside the School O�ce; there
will be a designated table and separate bins for Gluten-Free and Nut-Free

items. If your goods require refrigeration please let us know. Items should be
ready by Friday, November 12, 2021 at 4pm

�ank You



Hello Lindbergh Elementary Families,

My name is Siham Gellani and this is my second year here at Lindbergh Elementary. I
have already had the pleasure of meeting some wonderful parents and sta�  through
Lindbergh’s PTA events. I have taken on the role of Chair of the Holiday Boutique Bake
Sale, and this year, the Holiday Boutique Bake Sale is on!

We are in need of home bakers to donate their speciality baked goods (sweet and
savory) to celebrate the holiday season. For those of you who have been a part of this
tradition, we would love for you to share your talents once again. I hope if you are new
to Lindbergh, as I am, you will consider joining in. If you are interested, please see the
attached flyer to see how you can help. The proceeds of your donations will benefit
Lindbergh Elementary’s PTA.

We welcome home baked items or even local specialty bakery items that are
purchased. If you  are interested in making something, it is best if it is dropped o�
(outside the school o�ce), on Friday, November 12th, as volunteers will be packing
your donated baked goods after the school day. You may send items in with your child
that day, but if your child needs assistance carrying items in, please let the sta� know.
If your item requires refrigeration or will be dropped o� before Friday, please let the
o�ce sta� or I know, so that it may be stored appropriately.  We thank you all for your
time and all of your e�ort!

Please text (preferred) or call me via phone at 313-433-0368, if you have any questions
and I will do my best to return your text or call as promptly as possible.

Happy Baking!
Siham Gellani


